
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Cavendish extension project in the urban agglomeration of Montréal 

This notice is published to inform the public of the commencement of the project’s 
environmental assessment. 

The Cavendish extension project is an urban mobility project whose scale and benefits 
far exceed the connection of two existing road segments. In addition to connecting 

Boulevard Cavendish itself, the project involves connecting boroughs through Avenue 
Royalmount and providing a new eastward connection toward the future Namur-

Hippodrome ecodevelopment, while giving a prominent place to public transit, active 
transportation and green spaces. 

For more information, the public may consult the project notice filed by its proponent with the 
Minister of Sustainable Development, the Environment and the Fight Against Climate Change, 
which includes, in particular, a description of the project and the site concerned, as well as a 
description of the main issues identified and impact anticipated on the receiving environment. 

The project notice and the Minister’s directive respecting the carrying out of the project’s 
environmental impact assessment statement are available for consultation in the public register 
of the projects subject to the environmental impact assessment and review procedure, at the 
following Internet address: https://www.ree.environnement.gouv.qc.ca/index.asp. 

Any person, group or municipality may submit to the Minister, in writing and not later than April 
15, 2022, observations on the issues that the project’s environmental impact assessment 
statement should address. Those observations may be sent to the Minister through the public 
register at the above-mentioned Internet address. 

Further information may be obtained on the project’s environmental assessment process at 
418-521-3830 or toll-free at 1-800-561-1616 and on the website of the Ministère du 
Développement durable, de l’Environnement et de la Lutte contre les changements climatiques 
at https://www.environnement.gouv.qc.ca/. 

Montréal, March 16, 2022 

This notice is published by Ville de Montréal in accordance with section 31.3.1 of the 
Environment Quality Act (chapter Q-2). 
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